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PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 

For information 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Board of Governors Regulation 8.013 Limited Access authorizes the Board of 
Governors to consider for approval limited access status requests for baccalaureate 
programs. 

Board of Governors Regulation 8.013 provides that baccalaureate degree programs 
may be approved as limited access for one or more of the following reasons: 

 the number of qualified applicants exceed the program’s resources and capacity, 

 special skills or talent is required to be successful in the program, and 

 higher academic achievement is necessary to be successful in the program. 

All of the State University System institutions, except for Florida Polytechnic University 
and New College of Florida, currently have approved limited access programs.  
Institutions have submitted the annual limited access program report for the 2020-2021 
academic year to the Board office.   

Dr. Traki Taylor, Associate Vice Chancellor for Academic for Academic Affairs, will 
provide an overview of this year’s reports. 
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